
 
 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

KEMET Electronics is moving all relays not coded as Z class (NCNR – non-cancellable, non-returnable) to Z class.  

This change will go into effect on June 27th, 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Laura LaBissoniere 

Product Manager 

Electrolytic Business Unit – Americas 

Phone: (864) 228-4112 

Cell: (864) 275-8573 

www.kemet.com | Laura.LaBissoniere@yageo.com 

KEMET Electronics Corporation 

2835 KEMET Way 

Simpsonville, SC 29681 USA 

http://www.kemet.com/
mailto:Laura.LaBissoniere@yageo.com

